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Our community came together on 
September 11 on United Way’s Day of Caring, 

to help beautify areas throughout town. 
We are extremely grateful for these

volunteers who worked hard at Kiwanis Fields
painting, at North Ridge Elementary planting
trees and shrubs and for updating City flower

boxes with the Waverly Chamber.
A special thanks goes out to volunteers from
Farmer’s State Bank, W-SR middle schoolers,
Diamond Vogel and Paint Iowa Beautiful for

paint donations, and Waverly-Shell Rock 
Area United Way! Thank you, again, for 

your commitment to help make 
Waverly the best it can be! 



We hope all gardeners had a
bountiful and successful growing

year.  Community Gardens need to
be cleaned up by November 1, and

keys need to be turned in by
December 1, 2024 to obtain 

a returned deposit.  

Candlelight Walk
N  vember 2

            IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN 
    VOLUNTEERING, PLEASE CONTACT 
                   LEISURE SERVICES AT 
                               319-352-6263

The annual Candlelight Walk Event will take place 
Saturday, November 2, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. on the 
Waverly Rail Trail. Enjoy a FREE, one-mile candlelit 
stroll on the trail beginning at the trail head shelter behind
Kwik Star East in Waverly, near 412 1st Ave SE.
If you’d like, dress in your favorite                                                
for the occassion; this is a great family and dog friendly event. 
Trail volunteers will place over 1500 luminaries this year to
light the way for walking. Complimentary hot cocoa 
provided by Nestle Beverage will be at the turn around
near the bonfire. 
Parking for the event will be available at Kwik Star,  
in the City lot east of Kwik Star, the Parks 
Maintenance Building, near the Rail Trail shelter, 
and the lot between Sub City and the Law Center. 
Volunteers will meet at the trail head shelter to 
place the luminaries at 4:00 pm on Saturday and 
will pick up after the event.
In the event of inclement weather, the decision to 
cancel will be made at 3:30 pm.
There is no rain date.

HALLOWEEN COSTUME 

                                                           Golf maintenance staff has been 
                                                        working hard all year to provide the 
                                                    best golf experience.  In between daily                             
                                           maintenance, staff has updated 3 of the 6 
      bridges throughout the course with a fresh coat of stain. They
      hope to have the remaining bridges updated in the near
      future as weather allows. WWW.WAVERLYIA.COM

After countless hours of
volunteering and support,  

 the Community Sharing Garden   
 was able to grow and donate     

a RECORD of 15,426 lbs of fresh       
  and healthy produce to local         

food-insecure families.       !

Thank you to Ron LenthThank you to Ron Lenth
and all of those whoand all of those who

volunteered this season!volunteered this season!


